
MOC-FLOYD VALLEY COMMUNITY SCHOOLS - - - - - April 21, 2020 

 

The MOC-Floyd Valley Board of Education met on the above date at the central administration 

office for a special board meeting that was a work session.  The meeting was held electronically due 

to COVID-19.  All board members were present.  Also in attendance were Superintendent Adams, 

Secretary Dykstra, Leann Evenhuis, and the press. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 a.m. by President Jager. 

 

A work session was held with Tim Oswald, from Piper Sandler, via conference call to discuss the 

financing options regarding the upcoming bond issue for the elementary building and high school 

renovation project. 

 

Adjournment at 7:43 a.m.  

 

 

 

 

_________________________________                ______________________________ 

Shane Jager, President                    Kim Dykstra, Secretary  

 
 


